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April 3, 2007 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

The City of Milwaukee is planning to relay an existing 72- inch diameter combined sewer 
in North Hubbard Street between East Lloyd Street and East Garfield Avenue in the 6 th 

Aldermanic District.  The Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District (MMSD) is 
planning to reconstruct an intercepting structure that the 72- inch diameter City sewer 
connects to on the same block.  An Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement was 

proposed to add the MMSD work to the City contract and the costs associated with the 
construction of the intercepting structure will be reimbursed to the City by MMSD.  We 

have prepared the attached resolution directing the Commissioner of Public Works to 
execute an Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement with MMSD allowing the City to 
add the MMSD intercepting structure work to the City’s contract.  

 
We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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Attachment 

 
c: Mr. Jeffrey Mantes 
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